
27/05/2020 

MR Peter Eliot 
18 Kapyong ST 
Belrose NSW 2085 
peliot@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

The proposal is massively excessive for our neighbourhood. The building height is apparently 
greater than the allowable current zoning height. The the traffic in the nearby streets (Glen St, 
Blackbutts Rd and LockwooallowablePVPCKX d Ave) is already at a high capacity and more 
traffic will create a safety issue as well as ruining the quiet neighbourhood atmosphere. 

Sent: 27/05/2020 2:46:22 PM
Subject: Online Submission


